New round of Catalan classes for adults
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The Formentera Council's “Language Advisory Service” (Servei d’/Assessorament Lingdiistic,
SAL) reports that tomorrow March 6 enrolment begins for the second round of adult education
Catalan language courses. Registration, which continues through March 15, is free and can be

handled in person at the OAC or online via the OVAC website.

Organised by the SAL, the course offering includes two groups at a range of levels: A2 (morning
and evening), B1 (morning and evening), B2 (morning and evening) and C1/C2 (morning and
afternoon).

The instruction is aimed at preparing students for the official exams that are being organised by
the Govern balear's directorate general of language policies for this May.

Classes start March 18 and 19. The morning groups will meet at the adult learning centre, or
Escola d'Adults, and the afternoon groups at IES Marc Ferrer.

For more information email the Formentera SAL at sal@conselldeformentera.cat or visit the
OAC.
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